Police meeting December 12/01/22

Meeting was called to order 2:40 pm.

Attendance was: Alderwoman Robin Lawson, Alderman Bob Porth, Mayor Jeff Wise,  and Chief Chris Kelnhofer.

A discussion and decision was made to purchase a police cruiser.
A discussion was also had that an investigator would be placed one on 1st shift and one on 2nd shift, along with adding a Sergeant to include a sergeant on each shift. It was decided that the Sergeants pay of $2400.00 a year would also be raised to $4000.00.
Meeting adjourned at 3:38.


Thank you

Robin Lawson
Ward IIII Alderwoman | City of Hoopeston
